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NINTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST 8/6/7/22

WELCOME in the name of our Risen Savior, Jesus Christ! We
are happy to have you worship with us this morning. Visitors are
invited to sign our guest book at the church entrance.

Sermon: “Fear Not, Little Flock” Luke 12:22-34

Saturday, 6:30 p.m.
LSB 184 Hymns: 555 vv 1-6; 735; 666; 555 vv 7-10

St. Luke’s8:30 a.m.
P. 5 Hymns:377 vv 1=6; 263; 377 vv 7-10; 648

LSB 203-212 Hymns: 555 vv 1-5; 666; (555 vv 7-10, 781, 742,
744) 740

ATTENDANCE: (M) 158 Saturday: 6 Sunday School: 9 Adult
Bible Classes: Sunday: 5 Weekday:14

REGULR ENVELOPE COLLECTION at St. John’this
evening/morning..

ENVELOPE COLLECTION at St. John’s next
Saturday/Sunday, August 13"/14™ is for the Building Fund.

ALTAR FLOWERS at St. John’s this morning were given to the
glory of God in loving memory of Ron Hanenberger who went to
his heavenly home ten years ago on August 1 1™, These were given
by his family.

THE FLOWERS ON THE PIANO at St. John’s this morning
were given to the glory of God in loving memory of Ralph
Karmeier who went to his heavenly home a year ago on August 9.
These were given by his family.

RADIO SPONSORS NEEDED: If interested, please sign up on
the sheet near the restrooms. It costs $100 per broadcast. Make
your check out to St. John’s and put it in the slot in the door to the
sacristy.

IS YOUR SON OR DAUGHTER going off to college, please
give LuAnn their address when available.

JOIN US THIS YEAR AT TSJ AS WE”GO FIISHI’” Through
donations, TSJ provides each student and staff member with a
chapel shirt to be worn on Wednesdays throughout the year.You
are invited to join them in wearing this year’s theme and showing

your pride for our school. All shirts ar¢ pink and short-
sleeved. Order forms are available on the table by
the restrooms. Orders due Monday, August 8"

THE CHURCH REPLICA will be in the following parades:
August 7™ at 5:00 p.m. Mascoutah; September 18" at 2:00 p.m.—
Okawville Wheat Festival. A volunteer is needed to coordinate
walkers with the church in the parades. If interested in being a
volunteer, contact Bob Langrehr at 618-314-2348.




PRAYERS FOR THE WEEK OF Aug 7"-13th, 2022

WE REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS:
Eunice Witte scheduled for knee replacement August 11™ at Good Samaritan,
Mt Vernon

Liinda Schuette was hospitalized at St. Joseph’s, Breese, but is now at home
under hospice care

Lola Wessel—homebound with a pinched nerve
Amie Evans--sister-in-law of Jesse Krawiecki—diagnosed with cancer

Pastor Donald Black—husband of Audrey Rueter Black, (former confirmand)
hospitalized with COVID is improving

Scott Geppert—cousin of Barb Maschhoff—diagnosed with kidney disease
Sandy Martin at home recovering from back surgery

Curt Brinkmann at Aviston Countryside Manor

Wayne Wessel still under doctor’s care and getting physical therapy. More
prayers are greatly appreciated. .

\

Becky friend of Peggy Brinkmann in Arizona and Elaine Sheppard—sister of
Peggy--for their health

Sara Leinberger—daughter-in-law of Dave & Marlene Leinberger

We Give Thanks That: Selma Weier —sister of Ray Hausler—has returned
home. Thanks for all the prayers

THOSE RECEIVING TREATMENTS / OTHER SERIOUS
AILMENTS:

Jami Martin taking chemo
Jim Geimer—New Minden neighbor—taking cancer treatments

Mike Wehrenberg—Jacob Mueller’s father-in-law—still dealing with
pancreatic cancer



Matthew Morkachis--Great Nephew of Eunice Witte—will have bone marrow
biopsy to determine the next treatment for cancer cells

Bill Patton—brother-in-law of Betty Sachtleben—dealing with lung cancer

MISSION PRAYERS:

- LCMS World Missions.

- Ministry to inactive members.

-Unity Lutheran Christian Elementary School, East St. Louis, our Sunday
School Mission Project

-Centralia Correctional Center—Pastor meeting in person

We Remember:
The People of Ukraine

BAPTISMAL BIRTHDAYS: Owen Dunn & Aurora Spenner 8- 7;
Ron Hoffman 8-8; Ervin Funke 8-9; Justin Seeger 8-11

WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES:: Cory & Shelby Meier 8-10; Dave &
Natalie Ibendahl & Mike & Nikki Setzekorn 8-11; Howard & Jane
Weihe & Bob &Cindy Langrehr 8-13




PART-TIME ENGLISH POSITION AT CHRIST OUR ROCK: Christ Our Rock is looking
for a part-time English Teacher. Interested parties should send resumes to Mr. Don Duensing,
Christ Our Rock Lutheran High School, 9545 Shattuc Road, Centralia, IL 62801,

226-3315. dduensing@corlhs.org or call the school office for additional information.

PART-TIME TEACHER ASSISTANT POSITION AT CHRIST OUR ROCK: Christ Our
Rock is looking for a part-time Teacher Assistant to work with students who need additional
time on tests or additional tutoring during the school day. Interested parties should send resumes
to Mr. Don Duensing, Christ Our Rock Lutheran High School, 9545 Shattuc Road, Centralia, 1L
62801.226-3315, dduensing@corlhs.org or call the school office for additional information.

TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL IN CENTRALIA is looking for a part time Teacher's
Aide/Assistant starting in August to help with the preschool class and to work with before care
and daycare on no school days. Applicant must be at least 19 years old. Experience with
children is a plus. It is 20-29 hours per week at minimum wage. Send a resume and 3 references
to principal@ptrinitycentralia.org.

SPANISH AND ART POSITION AT CHRIST OUR ROCK: Christ Our Rock is looking for
a Spanish and Art Teacher. Interested parties should send resumes to Mr. Don Duensing, Christ
Our Rock Lutheran High School, 9545 Shattuc Road, Centralia, IL 62801, 226-
3315. dduensing@corlhs.org or call the school office for additional information.

SOFT GOODS DRIVE: TSJ FUNDRAISER T-SJ will be accepting donations of “'soft” items
for a fundraiser. Another charitable organization will accept donations of gently used clothing,
shoes, purses, bedding, towels, curtains. and any soft textile goods. All items need to be in white
13-gallon trash bags; boxes and larger bags cannot be accepted. Anything hard or heavy (like
books, furniture, small appliances or décor items, etc.) is not accepted. This fundraiser has
helped T-SJ provide Chapel shirts for the entire student body and staff as well as helping to fund
other projects. If you have any questions, please call the school office at 618-327-8561. Thank
you for your generosity! Donations can be dropped off in the T-SJ gym Monday - F riday, 9-
4p.m. Please check in the office first so the gym can be opened for you. We are collecting items
now through September. :

JEREMY NUNES NATIONAL FAMILY FUN COMEDY ACT will be live at the Hoffman
Community Building in Hoffman on Friday, August 12™ at 7:30 p.m. (Doors open at 6:30 p.m.)
Open chair seating $20 (advance); $25 at the door. Reserved table seating $200 for table of eight
(limited availability). Ticket includes show and appetizers. Beer., wine, soda available for
purchase. No outside drinks permitted and there will be a basket Battle. Enloy an evening of
entertainment and support the Veteran Memorial Project sponsored by Hoffman Pride and
Heritage Partners. FOR TICKTS CALL SHEILA HOUSTON 322-5776.

INSTALLATION: This morning at St. John’s we are blessed to be able to install Mrs. Melanie
Cooper as teacher and athletic director of Trinity-St. John Lutheran School. We pray God's
blessings upon her service on our behalf!




SCHEDULE CHANGE: Beginning in September, we will go back to the worship schedule that
we had before the pandemic. This means that there will be a Saturday evening worship service
only once a month on the fourth Saturday, and it will be a communion service. Communicants
will receive the sacrament in front of the pews without having to come up any steps. (The
exception is December, when the New Year's Eve service takes the place of the Saturday
evening service.)

OPEN POSITIONS AT TSJ

August - May

Custodian, 20-25 hours/week, Monday - Friday (part time)

Cook, 25-30 hours/week, Monday-Friday (part time)

Applications can be picked up in the church/school office. Contact Mrs. Amy
Kurtz principal@itsjlutheran.org or 618-327-8561 for more information.

WELCOME NEW STAFF:

We thank God for the new members of our T-SJ Family!

Mrs. Melanie Cooper

8th Grade Homeroom Teacher and Athletic Director

Mrs. Katherine Lange: 3rd/4th Grade Homeroom Teacher (part time)
Mrs. Susan Baum: PreK 3 Teacher Aid

Ms. Stacy Vogt: PreK4 Teacher Aid

“DAVID’S HARP” EXPLORATORY MEETING: At the first meeting, six area congregations were
represented. We decided to meet again to work on a proposal to establish a music education
center among our churches. Pastors, church musicians, and lay leaders are invited to attend
the next meeting on Wednesday, August 24, at 6:30 p.m. at St. John’s, New Minden, in the
church Fellowship Hall. David’s Harp is a new Recognized Service Organization (RSO) of the
LCMS. Their motto is, “Where Music Brings Christ into the World.” They foster the
establishment of centers of music education in LCMS churches around the country (and on the
mission field). These centers are designed to raise up new pianists, organists, and other
musicians who will serve in the church and to use music as a means of outreach. For more
information, explore the David’s Harp website: davidsharpmusic.org. Or, watch a webinar of
the David’s Harp presentation to the LCMS Rural and Small Town Ministry last fall. Just google
“LCMS RSTM David’s Harp Webinar.” Your prayers are appreciated!

FALL FESTIVAL September 23-24, 2022: Robert Langrehr has volunteered to coordinate the
Fall Festival stand along with SIX SHIFT SUPERVISORS. Shift supervisors will be
responsible for finding 6 -8 volunteers to work a shift in the Fall festival stand. If you are willing
to be a SHIFT Supervisor, please contact David Ibendahl (618-214-0855).

LWML LADIES: There will be a brief meeting after church on August 21st to discuss LWML
Proposed Mission Grants to be voted on prior to the September Convention. Copies of the
Convention edition of the SID Newsletter have been placed on the table by the bathrooms. Please




This Week: Aug 7"-14th, 2022

Today

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday
Thursday

Saturday
Sunday

8:00 a.m. The Lutheran Hour on KSIV 91.5 FM
Blessing of Backpacks »
12:30 & 5:00 p.m. KFUO
1:00 p.m. Voters” Mtg (C) in FH
3:00 p.m. TSJ Back-to-School Worship
Chalk the Walk
NO GriefShare
6:00 & 7:00 p.m. Grades 1-8 Back to School Parent
Mitg
6:30 p.m. Bible Study
7:00 p.m. BOCE
First Day of School
8:30 a.m. Pastor at CCC
6:15 p.m. Mtg with Weekday Religion Parents
7:30 p.m. Mtg with Confirmands & Their Parents
in FH
6:30 p.m. Worship at NM w/HC
8:30 a.m. Worship at Covington w/HC
9:00 a.m. Sunday School
9:00 a.m. Adult Bible Class
9:00 a.m. St. John’s Bible Study on WNSV 104.7
10:00 a.m. Worship at NM
10:30 a.m. “Worship Anew” on DIRECT TV 377
and Channe] 18 on Cable TV
Acolyte Mtg After Service
1:30 p.m. Pastor Has Worship at WCH Skilled Care
2:30 p.m. Pastor Has Worship at FMNH




